Notice of Public Hearing
Forks City Council
September 22, 2025

7:30 P.M.
Forks City Council Chambers

500 East Division Street

Notice is hereby given that on September 22, 2025 at 7:30 p.m. the Forks City Council
will hold a public hearing to obtain input regarding the City of Forks Capital
Improvement Plan 2026-203 1. This Plan was prepared to address capital improvement
needs for City facilities for the period of January 1, 2026 through December 31, 2031.

Written comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on September 22, 2025. Please
address all comments to the Forks City Council. The Plan can be found on the City’s
website www.forkswashington.org under Documents>City Reports or copies may be
obtained at City Hall. If you have any questions regarding the City of Forks Capital
Improvement Plan 2026-2031, please contact Rod Fleck, Attorney/Planner at 360-374-
5412.



